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3 May 2016 

 

SENIOR WOOL TECHNICAL OFFICER 

SOUTHERN REGION 
Dear Members, 

AWEX will commence advertising for a Senior Wool Technical Officer, Southern Region in the rural 
papers this week.   

As many of you are aware David Williams will be retiring this year after providing over 21 years of 
service on behalf of AWEX to Members and industry stakeholders throughout Southern Region. 

Ahead of David’s retirement we are seeking a suitable person to fulfil this role and to allow AWEX to 
provide an appropriate transition utilising the knowledge and experience of David. 

I have attached a copy of the advertisement for your information  

 

Enquiries and applications should be forwarded to mgrave@awex.com.au by COB Tuesday 31st May 
2016.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information, contact: 
Mark Grave, Chief Executive Officer 
Australian Wool Exchange Limited  Ph: (02) 9428 6100 e-mail: mgrave@awex.com.au 
 
 
  



 
 

 

 
 
 
 

3089 Members Update – Southern Region Tech Officer  

 
 
 
 
 


